








Manager Report July 19, 2019 

 

 

WATER: 

 

The plant produced 1.1 MG of water for distribution in the month of June 

We were unable to produce water for two days last week, due to muddy creek conditions, 

after receiving 1.7” of rainfall. 

 

Lead and Copper sampling will be conducted on August 7th.  The District is required to 

submit 5 samples from homes to be tested for Lead and Copper.  Homes with older 

plumbing are the best candidates for testing, as these are most susceptible to lead and 

copper leaching from the pipes into the home’s water supply. The water in the tap that is 

sampled will not be able to be used for 6 hours prior to taking the sample. If anyone 

would like their home tested, free of charge, please contact the office. 

 

MONTHLY LOG : ARCH CAPE WATER & SANITARY DISTRICTS

June 2019

Total Hours 320.00 0 141.50 178.50

Percentage Split 44% 56%0 0

Total Accounts 633 291 342

Percentage Split 46% 54%  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


